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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

 NEWSLETTER NO.2 SUMMER TERM – 06 MAY 2022 
 

 
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
  
 
 

WOWs for FOUNDATION 
STAGE 

NURSERY:  Beau, Meg T, Bobby and Cecily C 
RECEPTION:  Imogen, Joseph B and Molly 

RECEPTION 
Amelie 

GROW:  For using her can do attitude and for completing activities with 
more independence 

Lorna LEARN:  For her beautiful letter shapes 

YEAR 1 
Jemima 

LEARN & GROW:  For great participation during the lessons and for always 
giving her very best 

Florence 
LEARN & GROW:  For her great enthusiasm in all her learning and for 
excellent manners   

YEAR 2 

Joey LOVE:  For being such an excellent example of kindness and politeness 

Rowland LEARN:  For a very good recount of the story of Pentecost 

Annie WORSHIP:  For her beautiful liturgical dancing in RE 

YEAR 3 
Harry WORSHIP:  For his thoughtful RE work 

Elsie WORSHIP:  For her wonderful responses in RE 

YEAR 4 
Gus LEARN:  For his creative ideas in our English lessons 

Amber LEARN:  For her enthusiastic approach to our new Geography topic 

YEAR 5 
Emma LEARN:  For working really hard on her Roman numerals 

Rafferty 
LEARN & GROW:  For outstanding poetry and handwriting in English and in 
his homework. For being kind to his classmates 

YEAR 6 
Beatriz LOVE:  For kindness and generosity shown to others this week 

Oscar LEARN:  For working hard in all areas of the curriculum 
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SPORT 

Liam (Y3)  

For excellent bowling in cricket 
Lorenzo (Y4) 

Ariana (Y3) 

Coco (Y4) 

Thomas (Y5) For excellent batting in the match 

Bea Bea (Y6) For excellent sportsmanship in the match 

CONGRATULATIONS: 

• Pip (Y4) recently took part in his first climbing competition, representing Team 
Chimera, in London on Saturday. 
He had to complete as many climbs out of 25 routes as possible, within 2.5hrs. 
Although he didn’t make the final, he scored well and was one of the youngest 
competing. He still has some growing to do to reach some of the holds! 

• Lucy (Y2) achieved the British Gymnastics proficiency award for Level 6 

• Matty (Y2) received a medal and trophy for taking part in the TWFRC U7 2022 
Tour Champions 

• Sophia (Y4) took place in a Gym Gala riding lots of ponies and came 1st 

• Lorraine (Y6) achieved 1st place at Bowles Ski Racing Club in the Slalom race 
for her age group 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SUMMER MUSIC CONCERT   
On Thursday evening, we had our annual summer soloists' concert in the hall for all KS2 children who learn 
instruments with our peripatetic music teachers. We had a wonderful array of solos and duets with piano, vocal, 
flute, recorder and guitar performances from 23 of the children. Well done, everyone!  Remember: consistent, 
continual, courageous practising will get you far with your musical studies. When it gets hard, don't give up: 
remember your Growth Mindset.  
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U11/10 Boys Cricket v Marlborough House – Wednesday 4th May  
U11 TEAM:  Felix H, Oscar, Felix MC, Rupert, Aaron, Michael (Capt) 
RESULTS: Match 1 – Lost 281 runs to 275 congratulations Marlborough House  
  Match 2 – Won 221 runs to 205 congratulations Sacred Heart   
U10 TEAM:  Jack, Fabian, Art, Rafferty, Harrison, Harry, Myles (Capt), Louis Thomas & Bea Bea 
RESULTS:  Lost 302 to 284 congratulations Marlborough House  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
U11 Girls Cricket Festival @ Claremont 
The girls were invited to Claremont Cricket Festival. Each team played everyone in their group and then went 
onto the knock out stages 
BLUE TEAM:  Laila, Mariella, Lorraine, Anabel, Olivia and Valentina 
RESULTS:   SHS v Claremont (red) – Win 
  SHS v Claremont (yellow) – Win 
  SHS v Hurst - Lose 
  SHS v Claremont (blue) – Quarter Final Lost 212 runs to 220 - congratulations Claremont 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Anabel, Valentina for batting and Laila for bowling  
 
RED TEAM:  Lily, Lettie, Liberty, Amelie, Millie, Annabelle and Winnie  
RESULTS:  SHS v Battle & Langton - Win 
  SHS v Burgess Hill – Lose  
  SHS v St Andrews – Lose  
  SHS v Vinehall – 215 runs to 251 - congratulations Vinehall 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Millie, Lettie for batting and Winnie for fielding 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEEK AHEAD DIARY DATES - WEEK 3 
KS2 SATS WEEK 

Mon 9th May  School Shop closed  

Tue 10th May   School Shop open  08.30-09.00 

Wed 11th May  Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield  08.45 @ Mayfield  

 
U11/10 Tag Rugby v Wadhurst (AWAY) 

13.45 Walk to Wadhurst 
14.00 Start 15.45 Pick up SHS 

Thu 12th May     

Fri 13th May   Awards Assembly & Chess Presentation  08.55 

 Y6 leave for Bowles  13.30 (after lunch) 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 
 
This term Foundation Stage are learning about all the people who help keep us safe. This week we have been 
learning about Doctors, Nurses and Paramedics. We have had lots of fun having a go at being doctors ourselves, 
making a doctor’s bag and stethoscope. Reception Class have also read and labelled different parts of the body. 
We had an exciting visit from a Doctor - special thanks to Dr Ramjohn. Thank you for reminding us not to be 
afraid of doctors, as they are there to help us!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In RE this week we have been learning about the story of Pentecost. The children performed a beautiful liturgical 
dance to show how the feelings of the disciples changed from being afraid and sad to being full of courage to 
go out and spread the Good News as they now became Apostles. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Art we have finished sewing our felt flowers collage.  
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Year 4 were given the task of making a model of an Anglo-Saxon house over the Easter holidays and their 
completed work was truly fantastic! It was clear that the children had put in a lot of effort. They had used a range 
of materials to construct their houses, making each house individual. After looking at how Anglo-Saxon villages 
were organised, we decided to take the houses outside to create an Anglo-Saxon village of our own! We made 
our biggest house the village Hall and everyone had the opportunity to place their house where they wanted in 
the village. Wonderful work Year 4! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week, children in Year 6 have been working especially hard with preparations for the SATs tests next week 
- I am very proud of how they have supported one another, working collaboratively to revise. They have also, 
been enjoying making foil-relief ex votos for our special feast of The Sacred Heart of Jesus later this term. They 
are not ready yet, but the process takes time and these examples show how they have layered PVA glue designs 
onto card before covering them in foil. Watch this space for the finished articles. 
 
 
 
 


